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To Hawthorn Middle School South Class of 2017 Parents and Students:

The 8th Grade Promotion Dance is scheduled for Friday, May 19th from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  One of the highlights of the upcoming 8th Grade Promotion Dance is a photo montage of the graduates.  In order to help put this together and to ensure that each student is represented in at least one picture, we are asking for your help.  To share your picture, please EMAIL between 1‑3 pictures to MSSClassof2017@gmail.com by Friday, April 21.  The pictures can be of your child alone or with other MSS friends, and can include picture from your child at any age.  If you are unable to send your pictures by email, please contact Josh Kaufman at 847-984-2200 to make other arrangements.

In addition to the montage, we are in need of some paper goods and food donations for the dance.  If you are interested in donating, please visit the sign up by typing the web address below into your browser or scanning this QR code.
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http://bit.do/MSS2017 


If you have any questions about the montage or the dance, please feel free to contact the Dance Coordinator, Robyn Kaufman (773-412-9664) or Mrs. Kahn (kahnj@hawthorn73.org or 847‑990-4100).
We appreciate your support!

Sincerely, 

The 8th Grade Promotion Dance Committee

Inspire all students to embrace learning in an ever-changing world.

